
Parents of Manchester Essex Middle School 

Meeting Minutes – November 30, 2018 

Present: Lynn Warnock, Lisa Pratt, Michelle Pelletier, Melanie Oldeman, Vicki Donnellan 

 

Officer Vote 

Lisa Pratt and Michelle Pelletier will remain as co-president and treasurer this year because no one else has 
stepped up. Next year we need new officers as well as someone to coordinate Teacher Wish List. 

Principal’s Message – Joanne Maino 

All is good. ME block clubs are starting to gear up, may need funding for those next year. Art Club is running 
through Parks and Recreation with a small fee.  

Celtics Tickets – Paula Newton 

Melanie will make Celtics link live today and send Joanne a blurb/link so she can include it in her weekly 
newsletter that goes out today. 

Teacher Wish List – Vicki Donnellan 

Should go out pretty soon; Joanne and Vicki have been working together. Rethink doing it as a Google doc/form 
next year so the process is more streamlined and so links are included. Way too much follow-up required with 
current system. 

Spirit Ware – Lisa Pratt 

Made $336 from Jungle Spirit Ware fundraiser 

Budget Update – Michelle Pelletier 

More dues paid than last year, which is good because we made less on Spirit Ware than last year. Gift card 
program has more participants. 

8th Grade Update – Michelle Pelletier 

Joanne will send flyers to principals at MMES, EES and MERHS so those grades know they are welcome at 8th 
grade fundraisers. Michelle and Melanie will draft an email to parents summarizing fundraising efforts; Joanne 
will send out. Reaching out to local ice cream shops to talk about all-school fundraising ideas  


